
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Lillian McClanaghan 
 

Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Lillian, 

Thank you for your letter received May 25. 
which contains records of members who have 
services. It dates bacR about two years. 
neglected to check that file properly when 
notice for a position you had accepted. 

Thank you for informing me of your status. 
apologies for this misunderstanding. 

May 26, 1981 

We have a special file 
left the University's 
I regret to say that I 
I received an appointment 

Please accept my 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Locan One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 




